
 

 
May 28, 2020 

 

IBISResearch Maintenance Alert  
 
 
Please be advised that the IBISResearch system will be undergoing an SF424 Upgrade from 7:00pm, through 
11:00pm, May 29. The system will be unavailable during this time frame. 
 
This Upgrade is required due to federal forms changes in May and June. The SF424 Upgrade will: 

• Update 37 federal forms to include new OMB Expiration Dates 
• Provide 2 NSF Form updates (Cover Page & Sr/Key personnel Page) 
• Provide Grants.gov Form updates (new State and Country picklists) 
• Provide minor updates to additional Grants.gov Forms 

We apologize for the inconvenience as we work to fine-tune the IBISResearch system.  
 
Thank you for your patience, and please contact ora-si@miami.edu if you have any questions or concerns. 
 
 
 

 
 

For more information, please visit the ORA website at www.ora.miami.edu. 
 

 

http://www.ora.miami.edu/

